
THC INCREASE IN EDIBLES FAQ 

Question Answer 

Who is asking for this change? The board has been receiving, for some time, 
requests from the public at large to increase the 
THC serving limit in edibles.  

If this regulation change passes, how long is 
it going to take for it to become effective?  

The change would become effective 30 days 
from when the Lt. Governor signs the change. 
The time from when the board adopts the 
change in regulation to when the Lt. Governor 
signs it depends on variables.  

Changes to serving sizes on current and any 
new products would need to be approved by the 
board.  

How would this change benefit Alaska’s 
marijuana industry?  

The marijuana industry contends the increases 
in THC content reflect what is happening on a 
national level. As such, the industry could stay 
current with consumer demand.  

Has AMCO identified any potential risks or 
consequences related to increasing the THC 
limits in edibles?  

AMCO has reached out to the Department of 
Health and Social Services for their health and 
public safety concerns regarding the increase. 
AMCO can report on those comments when 
they are available.  

 

 


